For The Timeline: (3/28/13 – 5/17/13)

For the end of the semester we are most likely going to have a working product but not a running product.
By the end of next week possibly the week after Joe should have a working mobile app.  We are currently working on getting it working for android phones.  We talked about working on a splash screen so we should have an idea by the end of today’s class of what it will look like and should have it implemented shortly.
Also for the first time that the app is loaded we are going to have an overview screen that Nick is going to work on.  We should have this all finished in a short time to go along with the splash screen (By 4/4).
Nate and Lei should be able to get some testing done shortly but were not sure of how at the moment or by when.
